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I would be glad to nominate Evelyn Clark in no one else has done so.
She would be a nice addition to the P&Z board.

John L Linden
Commissioner 
Town of Lake Park
535 Park Avenue 
Lake Park, Florida 33403
Office 561.881.3300
Cell 312.560.0110

From: Vivian Mendez <vmendez@lakeparkflorida.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 2:04:51 PM
To: Commission <Commission@lakeparkflorida.gov>; judith.e.thomas@gmail.com
<judith.e.thomas@gmail.com>
Subject: Nomination for Board Membership
 
Good afternoon Mayor-Election, Commissioners and Commissioner-Elect,
 
The Town Clerk’s Office has received two (2) membership applications for the Planning &
Zoning Board. The applications can be found in the Town Commission Dropbox and attached
for your convenience.
 
In order for these applications to move forward, we must receive a nomination from a member
of the Commission.
 
If you have any questions regarding this application or the process please contact me.
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Sincerely,
 
Vivian Mendez, MMC
Town Clerk
Town of Lake Park
535 Park Avenue
Lake Park, Florida 33403
561-881-3311
561-881-3314 (fax)
vmendez@lakeparkflorida.gov

  
* Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Written communication regarding Town business are
public records available to the public upon request. Your email communications are therefore subject to public
disclosure. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send
electronic mail to this entity, instead contact this office by phone. Florida State Statute Section 668.6076.
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